
 

 

December 18, 2019 

            The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in work session on the above date at 4:30 
p.m. in the third floor conference room of the Mahaska County courthouse .  Present were the 
following board members: Chairman – Mark Groenendyk; Vice chairman – Steve Wanders and 
Member – Steve Parker.   Also present were Brad Reiman, North Risk Partners; Darin Hite, 
Lorraine Sinnott; Jeanette Newendorp; Lindsey Thomas; Tracey Gilliland; Deb Walling; Troy 
Bemis; Scott Gilliland; Brad VanderLinden; Ben Hoskinson; Mike Rodwell; Jody Van Patten; 
Eric Dursky; Russ Van Renterghem; Tracey Ver Steegh; Andrew Ritland and Susan Brown, 
Mahaska County Auditor.   

 Mr. Reiman and the board discussed and shared information regarding current status of 
Mahaska County Employee Health Plan Fund including premium and claim history, coverage, 
considerations used to implement plan and the need to increase funding as the fund balance has 
eroded and this will impact budgeting for FY21.  Funding increase estimates are from $31,000 to 
$61,000 per month more than what is currently being generated. 
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